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Public Works and Utilities Committee

From:
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 2:36 PM
To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: New license for UBER

Dear sir,  
 
This is subramanian iyer , driving UBER.   
I heard that the government is going to charge  $240 annually for license to drive UBER.  
 
I strongly oppose this decision because we already paid for license & DA . 
 Then why do you  charge again? ??? 
 
if you charge us eventually all end up with customers. so the customer has to pay more than now to use the 
ride share service.  
 
Taxi drivers DO NOT have any special license other than DA ,  as I used to drive taxis before.  
we also have DA ($140 annually ) & 3rd party CTP insurance ($470 annual ) to drive ride share. I don't 
think the special license will improve anything in ride share.  
 
Ride share creates self employment opportunities & the government gets GST & TAX . what else do you 
need? ?? Ride share driving is my part time business & if I lose my full time job, I can handle my situation 
very well by driving ride share. I don't have to ask the government for centre link payment.  
 
Now a days people love ride share because of cheaper than taxi & much better service.  
 
so please DO NOT add anything further us to drive ride share.  
 
Thanks, 
subramanian iyer  
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